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To L

From Mary Wilson District Councillor for Cartmel and Grange West 

Cartmel and Allithwaite - I am happy to support the views of the Parsh council 
in this matter and endorse their submission.

Grange - I am very unhappy to see so much more land offered in and around the 
Kents Bank area.

 I oppose any development at RN 260 which is a significantly important area of 
woodland.

I hope that in finalising your allocation of land in the Grange area you are 
able to keep a balanced provision around the town avoiding too much development 
in any one area.

Yours 
Mary Wilson
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